Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2010 9:33 AM

To: '‘Mary Kranz'

Cc: hpietropaoli@stellar-environmental.com
Subject: RE:

We're waiting for the 30 day public notification then we’ll issue a letter requesting the well to be destroyed if no one has
any substantive issues.
Barb

From: Mary Kranz [mailto:MKranz@ASRT.ORG]
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2010 9:29 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: hpietropaoli@stellar-environmental.com
Subject:

Hello Barbara,

Can you tell me the status of case RO2921, 387 Orange Ave., Oakland? Any information you can share is most
appreciated.

Thank you,

Mary M. Kranz, CPA, CFE

Director of Finance

American Society of Radiologic Technologists
15000 Central Ave. SE

Albuquerque, NM 87123

505-816-1890 Direct

mkranz@asrt.org




